
 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 19th November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Greetings From Grazebrook 

It’s beginning to feel very Christmassy at Grazebrook.  The children in years 1 to 6 have been rehearsing 

for our Winter concert ‘Greetings from Grazebrook’ which is taking place on Monday 10th December 2018 

at 9.30am and 2.00pm.  

Tickets will be available from the school office from Friday 3rd December 2018.  Tickets are limited to 

approximately 120 per show.  Due to these restrictions, families can collect a maximum of two tickets per 

family.  We aim to ensure every family who wishes to can attend the event.   

Please can your children wear the following coloured outfits for the concert. Their outfits can be 

accessorised with hats, tinsel and Christmas accessories if they wish so we can make it as bright and 

vibrant as possible. Please remember no football shirts or large logos. 

Year 1  Red 

Year 2  Green 

Year 3  Purple  

Year 4  White/Silver 

Year 5   Yellow/Gold 

Year 6   Red 

 

I look forward to seeing you on the 10th December to support our amazing children in our ‘Greetings From 

Grazebrook’ winter concert.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Natalie Cave 

Miss Natalie Cave 

Federation Music Lead 
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